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VIA EMAIL          Ref. 618644 
 
July 13, 2021 
 
The Honourable Raj Chouhan 
Speaker of the Legislative Assembly 
Parliament Buildings 
Victoria BC  V8V 1X4 
Email:  Speaker@leg.bc.ca 
 
Dear Mr. Speaker: 
 
Please find below a report regarding OIC 430/2021 made on July 9, 2021 under the COVID-19 
Related Measures Act, SBC 2020, c. 8 (CRMA).  This report is presented pursuant to subsection 
4 (2) of the CRMA. 
 
Subsection 4 (4) of the CRMA requires that this report be laid before the Legislative Assembly 
as soon as possible.   
 
The Order in Council establishes that items 1 and 5 of Schedule 2 of CRMA (MO82/2020 and 
MO93/2020) will be repealed on December 31, 2021.  These items were previously set to be 
repealed on July 10, 2021 (as per OIC 83/2021).  
 
The effect of this OIC will be to extend to December 31, 2021 the ongoing authority of bylaw 
enforcement officers and liquor, cannabis, and gaming inspectors to support the enforcement of 
public health orders related to COVID-19.   
 
Members may direct any questions to me in respect of this report and the effects of the attached 
OIC. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
David Eby, QC 
Attorney General and  
Minister Responsible for Housing 
 
Attachment:  BC Regulation 183/2021 


